
TOWN OF NIPAWIN 
WOODLAWN CEMETERY IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM 

 
Please be notified that the Town of Nipawin will be undertaking an improvement program in 
Woodlawn Cemetery.  Work will begin approximately the beginning of October and will consist 
of re-landscaping as follows: 
 

- “Stand alone” monuments will be moved off the section and put back onto respective 
grave lots.  In some cases, the Town will provide bases for monuments or markers if 
required. 

- One piece concrete grave covers/markers:  the marker portion will be saw cut off and 
saved (grave cover portion will be discarded) 

- Flat markers on the heads of the covers will be removed and placed on Town-made 
concrete “pillows”. 

- The section will be re-landscaped and re-levelled to eliminate rubble, low spots, etc. 
- The section will be re-seeded with grass. 

 
For further information on the project, please contact the Town of Nipawin at 306-862-9866 or 
write to the Town of Nipawin, P.O. Box 2134, Nipawin, SK     S0E 1E0 


